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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
GFO-23-608 – Military Electric Vehicle Chargers
April 11, 2025

In accordance with Section V.D. of the Solicitation Manual, “Solicitation Cancellation and Amendments,” the California Energy Commission (CEC) has determined that it is in the State’s best interest to cancel solicitation GFO-23-608, “Military Electric Vehicle Chargers.” 

Information on other funding opportunities is available on the CEC Solicitations webpage: https://www.energy.ca.gov/funding-opportunities/solicitations.


Questions should be directed to: 

Phil Dyer, Contracts, Grants and Loans Officer
California Energy Commission 
715 P Street
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Phil.dyer@energy.ca.gov 
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